Ewan Campbell

Subject: FW: 80 Burghley Road, app no 2021/2456P

From: John Hauxwe! [

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 10:42 AM

To: Planning Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Meric Apak <meric.apak@camden.gov.uk>; Jenny Headlam-Wells <Jenny.Headlam-Wells@camden.gov.uk>;
Georgia Gould <Georgia.Gould@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: 80 Burghley Road, app no 2021/2456P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with
any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of
emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sirs
Application no 2021/2456P at 80 Burghley Road, NW5 1UN
This application involves an extension across the back of the house.I have the following comments to make.

1. This extension is over development of a house. These houses are large family homes and really do not need

such extensions that spoil their neighbours outlook.

2. lts flank walls will take substantial light from the adjoining houses, darkening the basement rooms and

patios.

3. This construction will encourage neighbouring houses to follow suit if they have to avoid the light problem.
Please will you fully consider these points and reject the proposal. One possibility is for these flank walls to have a
sloping roof to allow better light to adjoin properties.

Yours faithfully =
John Hauxwell , architect
2 Lady Somerset Road, NW5 1UT



